

**NEWSLETTER** 

## Paul F. Khoury Appointed Chair of GW Law School Government Contracts Advisory Board

Winter 2013

Paul F. Khoury, a partner in the Government Contracts Practice, has been appointed chair of the George Washington University Law School Government Contracts Advisory Board for 2013-2014. Distinguished George Washington University Law School alumni and members of the legal community provide guidance and expertise to the dean and academic program directors through participation in the school's advisory boards. The Government Contracts Advisory Board allows the Government Procurement Law Program to draw upon the support, advice and expertise of a wide range of leaders from throughout the public procurement and acquisition field.

wiley.<mark>law</mark>